Judy Morrison

Vancouver BC,
Canada

Message:

To: The Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional References Committee 

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Australia

Dear Sir/Madam,

This submission is in response to the invitation for public comment as part of the Committee's Inquiry into Australian Expatriates.

I was born and raised in Australia, attended Teachers' College there, and taught there for 3 1/2 years.  I came to Vancouver in 1964, met my future husband, was married and had two children who were raised here.  What I find really ironic is the fact that my two adult children were able to take out Australian citizenship as I was still an Australian citizen when they were born.  I, however, by taking out Canadian citizenship, have been forced to renounce the citizenship of my birth country, Australia.  The citizenship may be simply a symbolic entity, but it's important. I feel Australia should allow dual citizenship to those of us who were born there.
